Marco Island Senior Softball Board Meeting 11/18/14

Commissioner Bill Shurina called the meeting to order at 8:05 AM in the Social
Room of the Sandcastle 2 condominium.

PRESENT: Tom Angelo, Bill Kaschube, Fred Kramer, Bill Moors, John Remhoff, Leon
Schmitt, Bill Shurina.

ABSENT: John De Rosa, Jerry Engel, Tom Whitlock.

The first order of business was to approve new and returning Marco Division
managers, and new sponsors.

Motion made and seconded: Approve all returning Marco Division managers as
well as new managers Roger Fleming and Warren Uhl. Approve new sponsors
Mango’s and Speakeasy.

Motion passed unanimously

A discussion then ensued as to the placement of managers and sponsors in the
Marco Division.

The following is a listing of sponsors and managers for the 2015 season.

Marco Division:
CJ’s - Roger Fleming
Crazy Flamingo - Joe Furst
Joey’s - Bill Kaschube
Mango’s - Warren Uhl
Rookies - Nick Brooks
Speakeasy - Jim Blankenship
Stonewalls - Peter Karl

Island Division:
Brewery - Chuck Reich
DaVinci - Craig Cunningham
Mutual of Omaha Bank - Herman Griffith
Nacho Mama’s - George Schnorr
Porky’s — Rich Krumholz
Sandbar - Jim George

In an effort to improve the condition of the infield, the City has installed a locked
hose bib on the third base side of the field which will allow the league members to
wet down and groom the infield between games. The league will purchase a hose



and movable rack which must be taken from the storage shed prior to the first game
of the day and returned to the storage shed after it’s last use of the day.

THE WETTING AND GROOMING OF THE INFIELD AS WEL AS THE PLACEMENT
AND RETURN OF THE HOSE AND RELATED EQUIPMENT TO THE STORAGE SHED
IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE MANAGERS.

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW AS TO SPECIFIC PROTOCOL

The concession stand will be re established on a trial basis. The stand will be
operated by Bonnie Quagliata and monitored by Leon Schmitt.

Each Marco Division team will be allotted $650.00 for uniforms. Each Island
Division team will be allotted $600.00.

John De Rosa and Bill Kaschube will update the local rules. After review, update,
and approval the rules will be posted on the website.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 AM
Respectfully submitted,

Bill Moors



